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From: molly martian
To: Planning Clerk; Lazar, Steve
Subject: I support infill development near the McKinleyville Town Center
Date: Tuesday, November 14, 2023 8:30:04 AM

The Valadao subdivision will provide much needed housing with good access to
transit in a location that is primed for walkability through the implementation of the
Town Center Ordinance.

THank you,
molly martin
Eureka
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